SCREEN

Product Discontinuation Notice

May 2024
Dear Cell3iMager customers,

This communication is to inform you that SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd. will be discontinuing the
cell imaging system as of November 30, 2024. Orders for the cell imaging systems will be

accepted until stock is depleted. Service support will be available until November 30, 2031.

Reasonable efforts will be made to provide spare parts through the end of support period.

Discontinued Product : Cell3iMager duos (CC-8000)

End of Production - November 2024
End of Sales : Until stock is depleted.
End of Support . November 30, 2031

SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd. appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward
to your continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this
announcement may cause, we are eager to supply your future product requirement with our
quality product lines.

Please note that we will continue to manufacture and sell Cell3iMager duos?2 (CC-8300) and
Cell3iMager NX (CC-100). If you need any assistance, please contact SCREEN or our

distributors.

Sincerely Yours.

SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd.

URL: https://www.screenlifescience.com/
TEL: +1 (847) 870-7400

EMAIL: cellscan_support@screen.co.jp
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